From: Feldman, Jean I. <0000004ab0529922-dmarc-request@LSW.NAS.EDU> 
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 11:14 AM
To: FDPMAIN-L@LSW.NAS.EDU
Subject: NSF Funding Opportunity Webinar on Research Security Training for the US Research Community

Dear Colleagues:

The National Science Foundation, in partnership with the National Institutes of Health (NIH), the Department of Energy (DOE), and the Department of Defense (DOD), is seeking proposals for the development of on-line training modules designed to promote the understanding of research security for researchers and other key personnel whose work is supported by federally funded research awards at awardee organizations (see NSF 22-576). This training is an essential step toward mitigating foreign government risks and threats to U.S. government-funded research and may be used to partially fulfill the research security program requirement in NSPM-33.  

The purpose of this modular training is to enhance awareness and to provide recipients of federal research funding with on-line training on the existing and emerging risks and threats to the global research ecosystem—and the knowledge and resources necessary to protect against such risks and threats. This training is intended to be an important component to securing federally funded research, while maintaining the current, open, and transparent global research ecosystem. The solicitation supports the development of training modules (curriculum and technical solutions) to be made publicly available and intended to increase the security and integrity of U.S. federally funded research by providing a wider knowledge base on the application of research security measures in the proposal and award process.

A brief overview of program goals will be presented and proposers will have the opportunity to ask questions of NSF research security and policy experts. 

The webinar will take place on Wednesday, April 20, 2022 from 2:00-3:00 p.m. EDT. Registration is required at: https://nsf.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_v9iEWXo9QZOn4l8GAddzKw

Regards,

Jean Feldman
Head, Policy Office
Division of Institution and Award Support
Office of Budget, Finance & Award Management
National Science Foundation
